From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 October 2014 21:27
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00204/DISC

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:27 PM on 05 Oct 2014 from Mrs Charlotte Hicks.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Oxford To Bicester Rail Link Buckingham Road Bicester 

	Proposal:
	Partal Discharge of Condition 19 (item2) Detailed scheme of assessment (noise) for section E of 10/00023/TWA. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Charlotte Hicks

	Email:
	

	Address:
	2 Christchurch Cottages, Woodeaton, Oxford OX3 9TH


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	As parents of two children at Dr South's School, Islip, my husband and I were very concerned to learn that there is a possibility that no sound-reducing barriers/vibration mitigation will be required on the stretch of cutting next to the school. It's clear from independent engineering advice sought for similar stretches of the line, that the noise levels will be unacceptable, possibly a lot higher than Chiltern are estimating. I am sure therefore that our Council representatives will not be so irresponsible as to discharge this condition without further investigation as to how this might impact our children's education and their learning environment at our village school. We would appreciate the assurance that you will indeed look into this further before making a decision. Many thanks for your attention in this matter. Charlotte and Gary Hicks.


